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Tuesday 30th January 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Year 2 children have really enjoyed our topic on India, and are very keen to share their 

learning with you.  We have used all of our creative skills this term, including baking, clay 

modelling and dancing. 

 

On Thursday 22nd February at 2.30pm, we would like to invite you to the school hall where we 

will share our Bollywood inspired dance, as well as asking you to get involved with creating some 

Indian sweets.  Please sign in at the school office and a member of the Year 2 team will come and 

collect you. 

 

If your child has any food allergies, could you please let a member of the Year 2 team know before 

Friday 2nd February. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Cockerill             Mrs Burnham            Mrs Fox              Miss Andrews  Mrs Reynolds 

Year 2 Teacher Year 2 Teacher   HLTA         TA   Head Teacher  
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